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UPCOMING EVENTS
CAN YOU HELP?

We are always on the lookout for
more volunteers! This doesn’t have to
mean committing yourself to all the
meetings and admin. If you are able

to help out at individual events,
please drop us a note on Facebook
or email and we can add you to the
team of volunteers. Similarly, please

let us know if you would like to
become a member and we can

ensure you are invited along to our
next meeting.

MAY

School Disco

JUNE

Fathers Day Coffee
Morning

JUNE

Summer Fair

Welcome to the first of our Termly PTA newsletters, providing a round up
of funds raised and how they’ve been spent as well as a heads up of
what’s in store next Term! As always, we want to say a BIG THANK YOU for
continuing to support our events and activities. Every penny raised is
more money to help the School and the children. 

CONTACT INFO
Email:

pta@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Facebook:
https://facebook.com/

Edgewoodprimaryschool

WHAT HAVE WE CONTRIBUTED?

JUNE

16

Fathers Day shop

Purchased costumes for Year 3/4 and Year
5/6 school performances 

Funded the playground markings installation 
Contributed the shortfall to the KS1 Victorian

Day visit to ensure it wasn’t cancelled  
Contributed a sum directly to the School to
help reduce the costs of School trips for the

year 
Contributed a large portion of the book

vending machine purchase 
Provided the parents of new starters to

Reception with a small welcome pack on
their first day 



We have had a busy start for 2025 and have lots more planned in the coming months.

First up, we had the Love Yourself Day where every child was asked to come dressed in
something they loved and were given a packet of Love Hearts to take home. This event

wasn’t a fundraising event but was a little something to give back directly to the
children.  

This was swiftly followed by the Pancake Day fundraiser where we raised £189.89.
Thank you so much to everyone who bought back their syrup pots filled with coins and

well done to everyone who won a prize!  

Mother’s Day has been a busy but lovely time this year with both the shop and the
Mothers and Others Coffee morning. We hope everyone liked their gifts the children

chose themselves at School. We’d also like to take this opportunity to apologise for the
delays on the coffee morning. This was our first time at attempting an event like this

and we were overwhelmed with the amount of support it received. We have learnt lots
from it and hope you will join us again for the next one. Both of these events raised

approx £284.88.

By the time you are reading this, we will have also had our Easter chocolate tombola!
We hope you all won lots and enjoy your goodies over the Easter break. 

 

WHAT HAVE WE RAISED?


